3%-11
Payne, Nancy

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 9:42 AM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: FW: 1509 Deane Alley

FYI

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer, Assistant Commissioner of Public Works City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

P 262.636.9460

F 262.636.9545

C 262.620.4615

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 6:43 PM
To: Rooney, John

Subject: 1509 Deane Alley

John,
Please submit a communication to request rebuilding this alley. Thanks.

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee Commissioner, Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities
262 7707390

From: Folstrom, Bill

Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 1:08 PM
To: McCarthy, Terry

Subject: RE:

Afternoon Terry,
I went out and took a look at the alley behind 1509 Deane. That alley is shot there's nothing | can do to help there if

definitely needs to be reconstructed it would take us a good week of labor and 10 tons of asphalt to try and place skin
patches in the alley and it would not last very long at all. The concrete is shattered in 70% of the alley so it's not potholes
we can fill with MC3 patching material. My suggestion is to put it up for public hearing if it hasn't been done already.
Sorry | couldn't give you better news. If there's anything else I can help please let me know..... Bill

P.S. Thanks for your support with Mr. Hooyman and the Cheska Park issue.

From: McCarthy, Terry



Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 5:43 PM
To: Folstrom, Bill
Subject: RE:

Bill, I just heard back from this constituent. Turns out | messed up in hearing his address. It's actually 1509 Deane. |
sure appreciate your help with the 1600 block alley, but could you also take a look at 1500? Sorry - my bad!

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee Commissioner, Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities
262 770 7390

From: Folstrom, Bill

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 7:42 AM
To: McCarthy, Terry

Subject: RE:

Morning Terry,
We were working on that side of the city yesterday so we took care of the alley they should be good for a while.

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Tuesday, April 25,2017 11:03 AM
To: Folstrom, Bill

Subject: RE:

Thanks Bill. Iappreciate it as always.

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee Commissioner, Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities
262 770 7390

From: Folstrom, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 8:12 AM
To: McCarthy, Terry

Subject: RE:

Good Morning Terry,

| looked at the alley behind 1609 Deane the alley is in pretty good shape except for about 5 spots. We don't normally
do this but I think it's worth it in this case | will have my hot mix asphalt crew stop there when they get a chance and
patch those with hot mix and roll it. Hopefully we can save that alley for a while. Hope this helps. Bill

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 4:14 PM
To: Folstrom, Bill

Subject:



Hi Bill. Could you take a look at the alley behind 1609 Deane and let me know whether it's patchable? Thanks.

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee Commissioner, Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities
262 7707390
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